Dear Parents,

tti! I'm Anna Miller, the new third grade teacher at Clinton Christian School. I am really glad to welcome you and your child into my classroom this year. I graduated from Susquehanna University with a major in Elementary Education and Early Childhood Education. I have taught sixth grade for five years, and look forward to experiencing all things third grade. I have also been married for five years and Jared and I have two sons. Collin is three years old and Caleb is one year old. This summer we spent our days playing at home, visiting friends and family, and vacationing in Florida.

I am looking forward to meeting as well as knowing each student in my class and their parents too. This year will bring new challenges and lots of learning. I am committed to making each day and each subject interesting and easy, so each child understands as well as enjoys them. Moreover, I do not just want to stick to academics. Rather, I am planning. activities to develop the character, creativity, and interests of students. I hope to make this academic year, an education as well as fun-filled year for your child. Please contact me frequently and for any reason. You can e-mail me at amiller@ccsgoshen.org.

Yours sincerely,







